
 

Delaware Valley University  

Physician Assistant Program 

700 East Butler Avenue  

Doylestown, PA 18901 

 

December 1, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am delighted to write this letter of recommendation for Hina Mazharuddin, who been a guest 

lecturer at our program educating students on the increasingly important field of telemedicine.  

Hina has a remarkable ability to make complex topics in telemedicine both accessible and 

exciting. Her teaching style is highly interactive, ensuring that students are not passive 

participants but are actively involved in the learning process. She uses a variety of teaching 

techniques, which bring telemedicine to life in ways that textbooks alone cannot. By blending 

theory with practice, she ensures students gain a holistic understanding of telemedicine that 

prepares them for real-world challenges. 

What stands out most about Hina is her passion for telemedicine and her deep dedication to 

educating clinicians about this important topic. Her enthusiasm for the subject matter is 

contagious, and it’s clear that she cares deeply about preparing the next generation of 

healthcare professionals to navigate and excel in the evolving landscape of telehealth. 

In summary, I highly recommend Hina to deliver her telemedicine lecture to every PA program. 

Her ability to deliver interactive, thoughtful, and engaging lessons makes her an asset to any 

program, and I am confident she will continue to inspire and positively impact students 

throughout her career. 

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jami Smith, MPA, MEd, PA-C 

Director of Didactic Education 

Delaware Valley University PA Program 

700 East Butler Avenue  

Doylestown, PA 18901  

215-489-2907  

Jami.smith@delval.edu 

 


